
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please be informed that the Judiciary Offices in Koror and in  
Ngerulmud will be closed to the General Public on the following  
days and time: 
 

Thursday, December 24, 2020    11:30am  to 4:30pm 
 
Thursday, December 31, 2020  11:30am to 4:30pm 

 
The Judiciary Family 

is wishing you a Happy Holidays that is filled with  

Happiness, Peace, Joy and Love! 
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P. O. Box 248, Koror, Palau  96940 

Telephone:  Koror: (680)488-
2607/4979/3331/1585 

Capitol: (680) 767-2482 / 2607 
Facsimile: Koror (680) 488-1597 or 

Capitol: (680) 767-2606 
e-mail address: 

judiciary@palausupremecourt.net 
 
 

 

 


